
Dear OHS Family,

My name is Ms. Gilma Argueta and I am the Parent Coordinator for Origins High School. My
role at Origins is to provide support, information, and resources to assist parents in
understanding their child’s educational process. In partnership with parents, we support
students in reaching their academic, physical, and social-emotional goals. As the parent of three
graduates of neighborhood high schools, I understand the importance of this stage of a child’s
life.Together, we will address any concerns, apprehensions or questions you might have about
our school community, systems or policies.

Family engagement is crucial for a child’s academic success. Our Parents Association (PA)
holds monthly meetings and several events and workshops throughout the year that may
benefit your family. Joining the PA, or at least participating in a few events and regularly
attending meetings, can build relationships that can help your child’s future success.

I will be communicating regularly with you to keep you informed of events and activities in our
school community and our neighborhood. You should expect updates via e-mail and through our
"REMIND APP". Please be sure to download the app onto your mobile phone. Also, please visit
our school website originshighschool.org for important updates and sign up for our weekly
newsletter. Other ways to stay in the know- Visit our Padlet board for all the latest highlights,
events and announcements or follow us on social media, Facebook, Instagram, and X.

Most importantly, parents please ensure your contact information is always current and
updated. The best way to track your student’s progress including grades, attendance, and
more is to log on to your NYC Schools Account. If you need an account creation code,
please let me know.

Remember- You are the most vital team member in the academic and social success of
your child.

Sincerely,
Gilma Argueta
Office Room 135/114
Phone (718)891-0037 ext 1141
Email at Gargueta@schools.nyc.gov

https://www.schoolsaccount.nyc/

